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Comments: I'm opposed to the expansion of motorized access into the popular backcountry ski areas around

Lolo Pass, Lookout Pass, Morrell Mountain and Wishard Ridge. There are few places on the forest that can be

accessed by non-motorized means for backcountry skiing. If you want to do something for the snowmobile folks, I

recommend mechanically thinning/logging other alpine areas that are safe for them to use and enjoy that may be

farther from trailheads than these locations I mentioned. Separating motorized from non-motorized use will

reduce conflicts between the two communities. 


